
Osttimor-Kommitten (Swedish East Timor Committee)
WIBOMSV 12, 2TR C/- Pollak
171 60 SOLNA Overseas

14/01/2008

Dear Osttimor-Kommitten,

On behalf of the AloIa FOlll1dationand the people of East Timor, I thankyou for your kind donation of
$500. A receipt is attached.

-,-- ~-- - ~--- "-" - .---....

The reality of working in East Timor can sometimes be daunting. As a young nation recuperating from
a long struggle for independence, East Timor faces many challenges. The people of my adopted
homeland have, however, managed to remain positive, honoring all forms of assistance -large and
small - with tremendous gratitude.

The contributions and good will of people like you provide us with the inspiration and energy to
continue our work. (Enclosed please find a brochure about the work of the AloIa Foundation, which
outlines our current activities.)

We would like to provide you with occasional updates regarding upcoming events and our on-going
projects and other activities in the areas of maternal and child health, education and economic
empowerment.. Please send us your email address to vic@alolafoundation.org and we will add your
contact details to our database of donors and friends.

With kindest regards,

/~~-i
Kirsty Sword-Gusmao

-ehairwoman- - ~ - -.--- - -- -------

.RECEIPTO

Date: 14/01/2008

Received From Osttimor-Kommitten(SwedishEastTimorCommittee)
The amount of $500.00
Being a donation for the work of the AloIa Foundation

Received with thanks for and on behalf of the AloIa Foundation.
Signed

P.O. Box 382 Abbotsford. Vie. 3067 AUSTRALIA Phone: 0437 983 070
Email: viC@alolafoundation.ora Website: http://www.alolafoundation.ora


